July 16, 1992

Jeff Mortensen, P.E.

Jeff Mortensen & Asscociates, Inc.
6010-B Midway Park Boulevard, NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109

RE: REVISED DRAINAGE PLAN FOR LEW WALLACE ELEMENTARY
(J-14/D37) REVISION DATED JUNE 19, 1992

Dear Mr. Mortensen:

P.O.BOX 1283 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXECO 87103

Based on the information provided on your submittal of July 1, 1992, the

revisions as indicated are acceptable,

Please provide the contractor with a copy of this approved plan.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at 768-2650.

Cordially,

Bernie J. Méoya ’

Engineering Assmtant

xc: Alan Martinez
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